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MEMORANDUM 

 

FOR : ALL STATE UNIVERSITIES AND COLLEGES AND PRIVATE HIGHER 
EDUCATION INSTITUTIONS IN THE PHILIPPINES 

 

FROM  : LEAH J. BUENDIA, Ph.D. 
  Assistant Secretary for International Cooperation  
 

SUBJECT : Invitation to Participate – SETA Virtual Energy 2020: The Energy 
Landscape and the New Normal Beyond COVID-19 

DATE  : 17 September 2020 

 

We are pleased to share with you this relevant webinar entitled “The Energy Landscape 
and The New Normal Beyond COVID-19” organized by the GAT International on 12-15 
October 2020 09:00AM to 17:30PM (GMT +7) (10:00AM to 6:30PM (PHT)). This event 
aims to provide the energy industry a platform to discuss issues in this rapidly growing 
market. Further, energy professionals will convene to engage in dialogue, create 
partnerships, do business and identify solutions and strategies that will shape the 
ASEAN energy industry for the years ahead. 
 
The resource speakers for this event are as follows: 
 
Hidetoshi Nishimura – President, Economic Research Institute for ASEAN and East 
Asia 
Kulit Sombatsiri – Permanent Secretary, Thailand Ministry of Energy 
Shirai Toshiyuki – Director, The Ministry of Energy, Trade and Industry (METI) Japan 
Viboon Rerksirathai – Governor, Electricity Generating Authority of Thailand 
Masakazu Toyoda – Chairman & CEO, The Institute of Energy Economics Japan 
Preeyanart Soontornwata – President and CEO – B. GRIM 
Agneta Rising – Director General, World Nuclear Association 
Nuki Agya Utama – Executive Director, ASEAN Center for Energy 
Justin Wu – Head of Asia, BloombergNEF 
 
Interested individuals may access this link: https://bit.ly/3c4VY42 for registration and other 
necessary information. For monitoring purposes, we would highly appreciate if you would 
inform us of your attendance in this webinar; you may email my staff Mr. Paolo Samoza at 
samozapaolo@gmail.com regarding this matter. 
 
Thank you very much. 
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